## Fourth Grade STUDENTS

Welcome to Fourth Grade! Hopefully, you have had an opportunity to vacation or participate in some relaxing activities during the past couple months. It's hard to believe how quickly the weeks have passed! It seems our summer vacation began only a few days ago.

We are excited to welcome a new group of students into Fourth Grade. With that in mind, this is a friendly reminder to complete the summer reading, <u>Tuck Everlasting</u>, as we will be working with the content of the book during our first week of school. Please bring the book with you on the first day.

Mark your calendars on August 12<sup>th</sup> for Open House from 10:00 — II:00. You will meet your new teachers and see all your fellow students. The first day of school is August 14<sup>th</sup>. Fourth Grade is a great year, and in our experience teaching it, students grow so much in this year. Be prepared for a year of memories, learning, and growth as we begin the new school year together!

## O The 4th Grade Team O